
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 July 2007 

6. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Members commented on the following matters: 
 
 ● Cass Bay Residents’ Association - Annual General Meeting. 
 ● Corsair Bay Residents’ Association - recent meeting. 
 ● Project Port Lyttelton - recent meeting. 
 ● Rapaki – shingle stockpile adjoining bus stop is to be removed. 
 ● Council’s Development Contributions Policy – a member’s submission had been made 

regarding wastewater/stormwater related issues. 
 ● Council’s Lyttelton Marina Working Party – first meeting held. 
 ● Diamond Harbour Tag Busters – recently formed and working well. 
 ● Diamond Harbour housing options – community representatives had made contact with local 

property owners. 
 ● Banks Peninsula/Selwyn District Road Safety Committee re Norwich Quay issues.   
  It was agreed that a letter from the Board, reiterating the local community’s and Board’s 

concerns, be sent to Transit New Zealand. 
 ● Charteris Bay Residents’ Association – recent meeting. 
 ● Port Levy Residents’ Association - Annual General Meeting. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


